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Comments: To Whom it may concern:

My comments are brief and to the point. Cabins have no place in Wilderness. The lease for the cabins
involved were to end upon the death of the leaseholder. Upon the death of the leaseholder these cabins should
be removed in keeping with the wilderness character. Plain and simple.

I urge the Forest Service to follow law and cancel the leases and remove the cabins.



